
Translation of Prime Minister Viktor Orbán’s letter of condolence  

to His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum 

 

 

To 

His Highness 

Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, 

Prime Minister and Vice President of the United Arab Emirates and Ruler of Dubai 

 

Dubai 

 

Your Highness, 

 

It is with deep regret that I learned of the tragic and sudden death of Your Highness’ eldest son, His 

Highness Sheikh Rashid bin Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum. 

I would like to assure you that I share in Your Highness’ grief in both my thoughts and prayers in 

these extremely difficult times. 

Please accept my deepest condolences. 

24 September 2015, Budapest 

 

With deepest sympathy, 

 

     Viktor Orbán 

 


